
 
 

 

  

 

11 July 2024 
Dear parents/ guardians, 

 

With this time of year being very busy for Year Six, we have decided to bring all important 

information to your attention. 

Firstly, we are very impressed with the year group’s effort and enthusiasm in practising for 

our production. For the evening performance, on Thursday 11th July, all Year Six children will 

need to return to school at 5.15pm to prepare for the performance. Tickets are available for 

sale via ParentPay now. 

Next week, Year Six are visiting their secondary school for their transition days. Unfortunately 

the school cannot provide transport on these days. Here is a list of your child’s transition days 

in June: 

Churchill transition days—25th and 26th (drama day) 

Winterstoke Hundred transition days - 25th, 26th and 27th 

The week commencing 1st July, Year Six, unless you have opted your child out of these 

lessons, will be learning about SRE. This week will cover areas of study for Sex and 

Relationship Education and the children will learn about the science of reproduction and 

positive relationships.  

On the last week of term, we are hosting a beach-themed party, on Monday 22nd July, to 

celebrate Year Six’s time at Banwell Primary School. This party, which will be held in the hall 

and on the school field, will begin at 5pm and it will finish at 7pm. The children will eat, play 

games, dance to music and have fun together on their penultimate day at Banwell. Children 

are encouraged to come in Hawaiian shirts and flower garlands. There will be no cost for this 

party.  
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Finally, the Year Six leavers’ assembly will be held on Tuesday 23rd July (the last day of term). 

This will begin at 9.15am and parents and guardians are invited to be in attendance. This 

assembly will celebrate the children’s effort and time while at school and give them a send-

off to be proud of. 

If there are any questions regarding our last term’s arrangements, please don’t hesitate to 

ask me.  

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mr M Farmer 

 

 

 
 


